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ANNOUNCEMENT:  IMPROVED N$10 AND N$20 BANKNOTES TO BE ISSUED 

ON 17 JUNE 2013 

 
On 3 June 2013 the Bank of Namibia gave feedback on the improved N$10 and 

N$20 Namibia dollar banknotes, informing the public that the issuance date will be 

announced at a later stage.  This was to allow the Bank to conduct an awareness 

campaign and share information about the security features on the improved bank 

notes.  At the same time, this was to allow commercial banks to finalise their 

logistical arrangements in terms of the necessary adjustments required to their 

systems. 

 

Governor Ipumbu Shiimi hereby announces that the improved banknotes will be 

issued into circulation on Monday, 17 June 2013.  Members of the public will be 

able to obtain the new improved notes from their respective commercial banks and 

at Automatic Teller Machines (ATM) on 17 June 2013. 

 

Our money our pride - know your currency! For more information please visit our 

website at www.bon.com.na 

 

 

Issued by:  Ndangi Katoma 

 

Director:  

Department of Strategic Communications and Financial Sector Development 

 Bank of Namibia,  

Tel: (061) 283 5114, Fax: (061) 283 5546 , Email: info@bon.com.na 
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